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MARSHALL UNIVERSITY TO RECEIVE FUNDING FOR MINORITY RESEARCH PROGRAM

WASHINGTON, DC. - U.S. Rep. Nick J. Rahall (D-WV), announces that
Federal funding totaling $15,000 has been granted to Marshall
University for the Minority High School Student Research Apprentice

Program (MHSRAP) for FY 1992.

Awarded by the National Center for Research Resources, this
funding enables minority high school students the chance to participate
as apprentices, conducting biomedical research for Marshall’s School of

Medicine.

"This program provides benefits for both the students and the
university," Rahall explains. "Through the research these students
expand upon their education, while providing valuable information to
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